
 
 

 
 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELESE 
Tuesday, October 11, 2016 
 
Fairfield County Dog Adoption Center & Shelter to Hold Microchip Education Event 
 
 
Lancaster, Ohio - The Fairfield County Dog Adoption Center & Shelter will be holding a microchip 
education event on Saturday, October 15th.  The first 50 dogs in need of a microchip will be chipped for 
$5.00 and will also be registered in the Home Again national database which is accessible by anyone 
who can scan a microchip. After the first 50 dogs have been microchipped, the fee will be $10.00 per 
dog.   
 
The goal of the event is to spread awareness and education on the importance of properly registering 
microchips. Other important animal care tips will also be addressed. Microchip verification and 
education will also be available for dogs who have previously been microchipped. 
 
The event will be held from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. in the Ohio University-Lancaster parking lot located 
at 1570 Granville Pike in Lancaster. For more information please contact Kathleen Uhl, Community 
Outreach Coordinator for the Fairfield County Dog Adoption Center & Shelter, at (740) 687-3647 or 
kmuhl@co.fairfield.oh.us.  
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